
Submitter: Ross Tovey 

On Behalf Of: Ross Tovey Trucking 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB4141 

I am strongly opposed to this bill.  There is no way A replacement will be ready in 

time to meet demand for diesel fuel.  This will cripple our rural economy and industry 

in general.  Its going to force truckers, who are already short on parking spaces, to 

look elsewhere than Oregon for there fuel, and with them go dollars that would flow 

into many cities along Oregon's freeways.  Its going to cripple small businesses like 

mine that can't afford the higher cost of "renewable".   

 

DO NOT SUPPORT 4141 


